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April 27, 2020 

Mr. Mike O’Donnell      Sent via e-mail 
Managing Director 
Mattress Recycling Council 
501 Wythe St.  
Alexandria, VA 22314 

Re: Time extension for submittal of the Mattress Recycling Council’s 2019 
Annual Report and 2021 Annual Budget   

Dear Mike: 

In acknowledgement of the COVID-19 public health emergency, CalRecycle is providing 
additional time to the Mattress Recycling Council (MRC) to submit its annual report and 
annual budget as required by Public Resources Code 42990.1 and 42988, respectively, 
from July 1, 2020 to September 1, 2020. This extension is in response to the challenges 
presented to the MRC, its service providers, solid waste facilities, mattress recyclers, 
and mattress renovators to provide necessary services and data needed for preparation 
of the reports due to the current public health emergency.  

Please contact Heather Beckner at Heather.Beckner@Calrecycle.ca.gov or 
Nicole Castagneto at Nicole.Castagneto@calrecycle.ca.gov with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Clark Williams 
Chief, Statewide Technical & Analytical Resources Branch 
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